
 

Capel Manor Reception Trip 
Monday 24th June 2024 

 

 
 

Monday 10th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We are all looking forward to visiting Capel Manor Gardens on Wednesday 3rd July. 
Children will be accompanied by school staff and 3 parent volunteers. This is a great 
opportunity for the children to learn more about animals in their natural environment. 
We are hoping to see the both exotic and domestic animals such as monkeys, 
lemurs, goats and many more animals.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning by 3.15pm. Packed lunch will be 
provided by the school. If you would prefer to send your child in with a packed lunch 
please ensure this in a plastic bag with a name label. Please use food bags or food 
wrapping as all things will be disposed after use, no lunch boxes, sweets, fizzy drinks 
or juice (water only).    
 
With the weather improving please put sun cream on your child before school. 
 
Your child will need to be in school uniform and they will need: 

 A sun hat  

 A water bottle 

 Closed shoes ( trainers)  – no sandals 
 
If you would like to volunteer please speak to your child’s class teacher. Please note 
that we only need 3 parents per class. If we have more than 3 parents volunteering 
then we will use a fair process of choosing parent volunteers (e.g. we will pick names 
out of a hat).  
If you need any further information please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Sian Mainwaring 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


